September 20, 2022

Alfred Balido, Managing Partner
Anfield Consulting Group, Inc.
201 West Park Ave, Suite 100
Tallahassee, FL 32301

Subject: Piggyback Agreement utilizing Palm Beach County’s Contract 500636/LI — Water and
Environmental Lobbyist Services

Dear Mr. Balido,

The District’s Purchasing and Inventory Control Policy 18-08-02A allows for the procurement of goods
and services at the same terms, conditions and pricing established in competitively solicited contract
awards by other public agencies. The District would like to utilize Contract 500636/LI awarded by Palm
Beach County to Anfield Consulting Group, Inc. This piggyback agreement will be effective from the
last date signed by both Parties below, for the remainder of the contract through 7-15-2023, to
acquire state lobbyist services. Per the contract, there is an option to renew for a remaining two (2)
additional, one (1) year periods. Please forward any approved extensions from Palm Beach County
to the District, for consideration of any renewals to be granted by the District.

By signing below, Anfield Consulting Group, Inc. agrees that it will extend to the District the same
pricing for all items or services awarded pursuant to the contract and its amendments, and further
agrees that all transactions relating to the District’s procurement of said items or services shall be
governed by the terms and conditions in the agreement, and its amendments.

Sincerely,

Bee Ling Wheaton
Purchasing Manager

For Englewood Water District For Anfield Consulting Group, Inc.,
Ra/ym nd Burroughs, Administrator Alfred Balid Managing Partner

Date: /0/’//CZ/ Date: CT . )é .22




Helle, Jonathan

From: Ed Barenborg <ed@anfieldflorida.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 10, 2023 8:58 AM

To: Helle, Jonathan

Subject: RE: Anfield Consulting-Englewood Water District

EXTERNAL EMAIL: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. USE CAUTION when clicking links or opening attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Jonathan;

The compensation derived from Englewood Water District is $2916.67/month.

Edward P. Barenborg
Director of Legislative Affairs
Anfield Consulting

Cell: 772-559-8751

From: Helle, Jonathan <Jonathan.Helle@myfloridahouse.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, January 3, 2023 3:56 PM

To: Ed Barenborg <ed@anfieldflorida.com>

Subject: RE: Anfield Consulting-Englewood Water District

Good afternoon, Ed.

This contract doesn’t show the compensation. Would you please either tell me in an email or send me the contract
showing the compensation?

Thank you.

Jonathan Helle

Florida House of Representatives
Office of the General Counsel
Main Office - 850-717-5500
Direct Office - 850-717-5537

From: Ed Barenborg <ed@anfieldflorida.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 3, 2023 1:17 PM

To: Lobbyist Disclosure <LobbyistDisclosure@myfloridahouse.gov>
Cc: Rosanna Catalano <ro@anfieldflorida.com>

Subject: Anfield Consulting-Englewood Water District

EXTERNAL EMAIL: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. USE CAUTION when clicking links or opening attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Attached please find our contract for the referenced public entity. We are submitting it as required by rule 17.1(i).

Please let us know if you require any additional information or if you have any trouble with the attachment.
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Edward P. Barenborg
Director of Legislative Affairs
Anfield Consulting

Cell: 772-559-8751
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